## January 2019

## **Lincoln Street School**

## **NEDP Newsletter**

Dear Families,

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope you had a peaceful and relaxing holiday season with your families.

January brings unpredictable weather. If the temperature permits, we will go outside for some fresh air and fun in the snow. Please remember to pack your child's outside gear. If it is too cold to go outside, we will release our energy with fun games and activities in the gym. Please check your NEDP calendar for activities and crafts planned for January.

~Reminder

"If your child will be absent from NEDP, please remember to call the program at **(508) 393-3441** to avoid a search fee. This is the direct number to LSS NEDP. Please do not call the school main office.

**February vacation program** registration forms are available at the parent sign out table. Please return the form along with the tuition fee by February 1<sup>st</sup> if you plan on registering your child. This program will be held at Zeh School this year.

~January 21<sup>st</sup> No school/NEDP MLK Day

As always, if you have any questions please contact me or one of the NEDP staff.

Thank you!

Your LSS NEDP Staff